
Fern Ridge Middle School HASS Testing Summary

2/1/2023

Mandatory water testing for lead was initially conducted at Fern Ridge Middle School.  A total of
45 fixtures were tested.  The results were received on 02/06/2023 and it was fantastic news.
There were only a total of two fixtures that showed elevated levels above the acceptable level of
15 ppb.  These fixtures failed and were immediately removed from service until a permanent
solution can be implemented.


